
For my project, I chose "Purses of Empowerment," which concerns something dear to my 

heart...domestic violence. This year, I am wanting to collect donations (listed below) and gently used 

purses. Then, next year at Grand Assembly, I am planning on doing a packing party to pack all of 

these purses with the items we have collected throughout the year and donate them to domestic 

violence shelters. My goal is 200 purses. Along with the purses, I am wanting to travel to each 

assembly and speak about awareness of these situations and make small, positive notes that will be 

added to each of the purses.  

 

PACKING LIST: 

-Pocket sized tissues 

-Hard candy (mints, LifeSavers, etc) 

-Feminine products 

-Miniature hand sanitizers  

-Travel sized hand/face lotion  

-Nail files  

-Chapstick  

-Band-aids  

-Socks 

-Hair ties/headbands  

-Travel sized shampoo  

-Travel sized body wash 

-Mini notepads and pens  

-Toothbrush/toothpaste  

-Travel sized deodorant  

-Combs/brushes  

-Facial wipes  

 

Thank you for all of your support! I am looking forward to a great and fun-filled year with each of you! 

 

In Rainbow love and service,  

Merci Bursell 

Grand Miss Service  

 


